
 

Town of Canterbury 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

March 2, 2015 

 

Selectmen Present:  Bob Steenson (via telephone) 

Cheryl Gordon 

George Glines 

Town Administrator:  Ken Folsom 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:03 PM. 

   A/P Manifest 

   Payroll Manifest (2) 

   Wage Analysis 

   Welfare Manifest 

   Employee Leave Request 

   Sign Replacement Request  

    

The Board reviewed the minutes of the February 18, 2015 meeting.  George made a motion to 

approve the minutes as written.  Cheryl seconded the motion. All in favor by roll call, motion 

carried. 

 

Bob joined the meeting via telephone at 5:28 PM.  A general discussion was held on the 

Selectmen presentations of the separate warrant articles. 

 

Ken reported that he had been contacted from Adrienne.  Adrienne explained that both Rianne 

and Ken are interested in taking the vacant position at the Transfer Station.  She would like to 

have them get their certifications. The Board approved her request to have them certified. The 

Selectmen will evaluate to see if a third person is needed on a permanent part-time basis. At 

this time those positions were to be fill-ins only.   

 

Bob Scarponi attended the meeting.  Bob presented a draft copy of the pamphlet they will be 

using for the fund raising program towards the Canterbury History. 

 

Ken reported that every year, the Selectmen present the Town Report to the person it is being 

dedicated to.  Ken handed Bob Scarponi a paper and digital copy of the Town Report.  The 

Selectmen thanked Bob for all he has done for the Town.   Bob Scarponi updated the 

Selectmen on Historical Society projects in the works. 

 

The Selectmen thanked Bob for attending the meeting. 

 

The next Selectmen’s meeting will be held on March 23, 2015 at 6:00 PM at the 

Meetinghouse 

 

Cheryl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:28 PM.  George seconded. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jan Stout 

Administrative Assistant 


